EUROPEAN BRAIN RESEARCH AREA

Implementing precision and preventive
psychiatry in Europe

21 September 2022, 12:00 — 19:00 CET

Fondation Universitaire Stichting, Rue d'Egmont 11, 1000 Bruxelles

Programme highlights:

« The importance of severe mental disorders
research in Europe and globally

» Implementation of precision and preventive
psychiatry

» Why is funding needed NOW in this field?

This event is designed to highlight the urgent need
to address the lack of parity between mental and
physical health in European funding and to aid
navigation of barriers to implementation of precision
psychiatry.

REGISTER HERE



https://crm.braincouncil.eu/civicrm/event/register?reset=1&id=67
https://crm.braincouncil.eu/civicrm/event/register?reset=1&id=67
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Programme

Lunch

Welcome & presentation of the PSMD cluster and overview of the meeting

Prof. Paolo Fusar-Poli
Prof. Ole Andreassen

The importance of precision psychiatry

European Commission perspective on precision psychiatry

Industry perspective on precision psychiatry

Ethical considerations for precision psychiatry

Panel discussion
Moderator: Frederic Destrebecq
Dr. Florence Butlen, EMA
Dr. Jan Wise, EPA
Tineke Molema, GAMIAN-Europe

Industry representative

Questions from the audience

Coffee break

Implementation of precision and preventive psychiatry

Facilitating collaborative research

Improving legal and data protection frameworks

Guideline development and stratification

Regulation of biomarker qualification

Questions from the audience

Why is funding needed NOW in this field?

NIH perspective on precision psychiatry
Joshua Gordon, NIH

Private organisations and philanthropic perspective

Roundtable and questions from the audience
Moderator: Frédéric Destrebecq

Closing remarks

Networking reception at the University Foundation



